
Hand in hand together we will become resilient, respectful and responsible citizens of our community and the wider world 

 
Thursday 16th December 2021 

After School Club Key Stage 1 Spring Term (First Half) 2022. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am really pleased to see that although there was limited interest in our KS 1 Art Club the children who attended had a great 
time.  

 

This half term we  still remain committed to offering a KS 1 club on Wednesdays 3.15- 4.15 once more. 

 

This time the club will focus upon Mindfulness, Yoga and Relaxation techniques. 

 

This club will run on Mondays 3.15-4.15 from Monday 10th January until and including the last Monday before the half term 
holidays. 

Pick up will be from the main school gate.  

 

We hope that this will be the last club that we will deliver (COVID restrictions depending) in the KS 1 class bubble only so that 
we can have more interested pupils attending and run a wider variety of clubs across the week. 

Following the positive impact of after school clubs on the children we have decided to continue to commit to 
addressing the social and emotional needs of our pupils and providing them with extracurricular opportunities at NO 
COST.  

However, we ask that your child thinks carefully before they sign up for a club as they will be expected to attend every week 
unless they are absent from school. Failure to do this may result in their place (or future places in clubs) to be forfeited and a 
charge being levied. 

Numbers will be limited and are on a first come first served basis via a return email to the office which states the name(s) of the 
club(s) requested (please include the potential club if your child is interested so we can also gauge interest) and your child’s 
name and class. If there is insufficient interest, we may decide to offer the club to another year group by Tuesday 4th January 
2022. 

Within our curriculum we continue to develop a range of broad curriculum activities which are tailored to each year group. 
Please see your class topic letter for further details. 

 

Best wishes, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 

 


